University of Kentucky

UKnowledge

Correspondence

SEAALL Archive

1-17-1963

Letter to Frances Hall regarding SEAALL expenses, January 17, 1963

Betty Taylor

Follow this and additional works at: https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor



Part of the Law Librarianship Commons

Right click to open a feedback form in a new tab to let us know how this document benefits you.

Repository Citation

Taylor, Betty, "Letter to Frances Hall regarding SEAALL expenses, January 17, 1963" (1963). Correspondence. 1784.

https://uknowledge.uky.edu/seaall_cor/1784

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by the SEAALL Archive at UKnowledge. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence by an authorized administrator of UKnowledge. For more information, please contact UKnowledge@lsv.uky.edu.

COLLEGE OF LAW

LAW LIBRARY

January 17, 1963.

Miss Frances Hall Law Library University of N. Carolina Chapel Hill, N.C.

Dear Frankie:

The Law College was charged for the 28 telegrams that I sent cancelling the Southeastern meeting which explains why I never received a bill. The total amount was \$32.80. If you would send me the money , I will see that it gets processed through the proper channels.

We have just about recovered from our fire and hope to finish up the financial details soon, thank goodness. However, the Library is in much better condition than ever before so that ill wind blew some good.

Do you all have any ideas about scheduling another meeting? In the Spring? Next Fall? Where? I do not know what to do as the questionaires indicated insufficient travel money, lack of time, distance, etc. but were not too much help in planning another meeting. Any ideas you have will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Betty Taylor Law Librarian